
Norman Wells Fire Response Services

The Town of Norman Wells has been working closely with the Office of the Fire Marshall and

our firefighters to develop an action plan based on the late-2017 MACA assessment of the

Town fire response service. We confirmed gaps in training, operational procedures, and

equipment maintenance that don’t meet the standards established for the level of fire-fighting

response we want to deliver.

We have identified specific tasks and milestones over the next several weeks, that will lead to a

compliant fire protection service in Norman Wells by the end of April. There will be no planned

change or disruption to the fire response service offered by the Norman Wells fire

department during this time.

Our firefighters are to be commended for being there for the community, their service is

invaluable. We remind residents to always be vigilant from a fire prevention perspective. Thank

you to the Fire Marshall, Town Staff, our firefighters, and Town residents for their assistance

and input during this planning process.

We look forward to updating you on this and other issues in the weeks ahead.

Allen Stanzell

Municipal Administrator
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